
 

 

 

WANTED 
New or Gently Used Coats 

“Keeping it local since 1913” 

+ + = 

The Volunteer Firefighters of Orangeburg and 
 

The Salvation Army to host a coat drive at the 
Orangeburg Firehouse 61 Dutch Hill Road 

Carolyn’s Elves have joined with 

SATURDAY September 14Th from 10:00AM until 1:00PM 
 

“Give the Gift of Warmth” 
If you have any questions please call the Elf Hotline at 845-721-4267 

 For details on any of our events please visit our website, WWW.ORANGEBURGFD.ORG 

tel:845-721-4267

